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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may be aware, the National Education Union (NEU), National 
Association of Head Teachers (NAHT) and National Association of 
Schoolmasters Union of Women Teachers (NASUWT) have held ballots of their 
members on industrial action. I am writing to you today to reassure you about 
what might take place and what this will mean for your child. 

The NAHT and NASUWT have both announced that they did not meet threshold 
which means that they may re-ballot, but members will not be participating in 
these strikes. You will by now be aware from the media that members of the 
National Education Union (NEU) will be taking strike action in schools on 
several dates. 

These dates are; 

· 1st Feb 2023 –National Strike 

· 1st March 2023- Regional Strike 

· 15th+16th March 2023- National Strike 

Staff at Greyfriars school, who are part of the 
NEU, will not be striking on these days and 
therefore: 

we will be open to all pupils as normal. 

We will keep you updated with any further important information that arises. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me or a member of 
our senior leadership team. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding during this time.  

Yours faithfully, 

Aidan McGovern 
Headteacher 
 


